Health and Safety Plan for BSW Summer Camp

Following CDC guidelines

The following is to help families understand the precautions being taken and implemented for summer camp this
year in accordance with Gov. Wolf’s regulations and having an open channel of communication between BSW and
our community.

e All camps and locations have capped numbers (significantly lower than previous years).

e All locations will have a drop-off/pick-up line. One of our team members will escort children to and from
parent cars.

e If more than 20 children, staggered arrival and drop-off times will be communicated directly with families.

e As often as possible, we will split camp groups into sub groups keeping children with the same professor
with the same groups as much as possible. This will also be the case for lunch and snacks.

e Students will also be spread out as much as possible. We have already lowered the cap for all sessions to
keep this possible.

e There will not be shared objects without sanitizing said item first. All personal belongings will be kept
separate.

e Activities will be held outdoors as often as possible.

e Masks — Everyone is required to wear a mask, unless there is a medical condition that prevents it.

e Friday ceremonies will be changed — no longer an event that families attend in person.

e Following a schedule for increased, routine cleaning and disinfection.

e Handwashing/sanitizing, and wiping of touch points will be mainstays throughout each day.

e Temperature taken at the start of each day and a strict stay home policy whenill.

e All professors are being trained on the health and safety protocols as outlined by the CDC.

It’s a balancing act of running an enjoyable camp as well as a safe camp. We are all in to continue the magic through
this trying time.

Sincerely,

Headmistress DiGiacomo

“But you know, happiness can be found even in the darkest of times, if one only remembers to turn on the light.”
— Harry Potter and the Prisoner of Azkaban.



